
  

 

 Contact: Karen Francis, Government Relations Officer 

Office of the Chief Justice 

JUDICIAL BRANCH OF THE NAVAJO NATION 

Office: 928-871-6920 

Email: karenfrancis@navajo-nsn.gov 

http://www.courts.navajo-nsn.gov 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT FROM CROWNPOINT DISTRICT COURT  

 

The Crownpoint District Court building in Crownpoint, N.M., is closed beginning January 19, 2022, 8 

a.m. through January 24, 2022, at 1 p.m. Essential services will continue to be provided during the 

building closure. 

 

Telephone messages for the Crownpoint District Court and Pueblo Pintado Circuit Court may be left 

with the To’Hajiilee Court at (505) 908-2817 or (505) 908-2818.  

 

The Court may also be contacted by email at nncpcourt@navajo-nsn.gov (for Crownpoint Court) or 

nnppcourt@navajo-nsn.gov (for Pueblo Pintado Court). (NOTE: The Navajo Nation uses a sender 

verification system to eliminate spam, bulk, and malicious emails. If you email the courts from a non-

Navajo Nation email address, make sure to verify your email address by following the instructions sent 

back to you by email. This will allow for your email to go through to the intended recipient.) 

 

Documents may be filed with the Crownpoint District Court and Pueblo Pintado Circuit Court by email, 

mail, or drop box (located at the entrance of the Court facility). Facsimiles may be sent to To’Hajiilee 

Court Fax at (505) 908-2819 during the closure.  

  

The mailing address for both courts at this time is P.O. Box 6, Crownpoint, N.M. 87313. 

 

To pay a fine or fee, mail a money order payable to the “Navajo Nation” to the mailing address. Include 

citation/court document and contact information. All fines or fees sent will be processed as received on 

the postmarked date.  

 

The instructions in this public service announcements are intended only for the time period that the 

courts are affected by closure. If there are any questions, please contact the District Court by telephone 

message or email. As a reminder, exterior doors to all judicial facilities are locked at all times and there 

is only minimum staff in judicial facilities as required to ensure essential services to the Navajo people 

and those who utilize the courts.  

 

The Judicial Branch thanks the public for their patience during this necessary closure. For the latest 

information and announcements, please visit www.courts.navajo-nsn.gov.  

 

### 

mailto:nncpcourt@navajo-nsn.gov
mailto:nnppcourt@navajo-nsn.gov
http://www.courts.navajo-nsn.gov/

